
 

 

City Infrastructure. R.Adams 
 
March 2025 
 
 
Dear Resident or Owner, 
 

Notification of changes to bus routes and 
transport stops  
 
STORMWATER DRAINAGE AND ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
GEORGE STREET, MAYFIELD 
 
Commencing Monday, 31 March 2025, between 7am and 5pm  
 

We are undertaking further stormwater upgrade works in George Street, Mayfield East 
from Monday 31 March 2025.  

During the works there will be some changes to bus routes and transport stops. 

Route 705 - School Service will be use an alternative route via Ingall Street and terminate 
at the intersection of Ingall Street and Mounter Street.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Route 24 - Eastbound and Westbound will be use an alternative route via Greves Street, 
Mounter Street and Ingall Street.   

Temporary transport stops have been installed in George Street during works as indicated. 

 

 

Enquiries: 
 
If you have any questions or enquiries about this project, please contact us on 4974 
2000 or via our website newcastle.nsw.gov.au. 
 
We thank you for your patience while we deliver this important project. Please follow 
the directions of workers and signage for your safety. 
 

 

For more information and updates, please scan the QR 
code below or go to our website and search 'George 
Street, Mayfield'. 
 


